
The University of Oklahoma, Tulsa
Tulsa Staff Senate
October 1, 2009
	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action
	Follow-up

	Call to Order

	 
	Meeting began at 10:00 in room 2C33
	
	

	Approval of Minutes

	 
	September minutes were approved
	 
	

	Officers’ Report

	
	Treasurer:  Tulsa Activities $3,277.44 / Foundation $7,315.39
	
	

	Committee Reports

	
	United Way Committee:  Craft Fair replaced by On-line Auction with gifts donated by Family Medicine.  
Operations Breakfast Oct 14
Staff Week Committee: With limited funds this year from the President’s Office resulting in some reduced activities, some options may include selling tickets, meal vs. reception, eliminating plaques or pins and combining staff with faculty.
	Committee will meet to discuss options.
	

	Old Business

	
	Renee Wagenblatt said Dr. Clancy was in favor of wearing red on Fridays and the last day of the month.  T-shirts were not accepted.
	
	

	New Business

	
	Welcome: Kathy Briggs joined as Building I Alternate.

Parking: Sandra Arnett noted dissatisfaction by Education employees. As Ex-officio, Rick Koontz noted 2nd floor of garage is open after 1:00, parking at Promenade is available at all times, there is no parking fee on our campus (unlike NC and HSC) and it’s a smaller campus (resulting in shorter walks, even from Promenade) than HSC or NC.  Rick encouraged all Staff Senate members to use Staff Senate as a good forum for discussing this topic and constituents’ opinions and as a vehicle to bring new ideas to President Clancy.

Newsletter: Nicole Miller suggested it and Debbie Grant volunteered
OU-Tulsa Services Handbook: Suggested by Brenda Treseder

Jeans Pass: Sell a pass for a month of Fridays

Emails from staff were read by Nancy Volavka.
Ideas for Staff Cohesiveness: April Melillo noted in addition to hat day new ideas included:

Spirit Week,

60’s or 70’s Day

Patriotic Day


	Rick Koontz will suggest to Dr. Clancy that the Chair of Staff Senate have regular time with Dr. Clancy, to discuss these types of matters.
	

	Guest:

	
	Sharon Reese, IT Web Programmer, stressed the importance of keeping the Staff Senate web page current. Changes route through Nancy Volavka with final approval by Tracy Kennedy.  A talent release form needs to be completed by non-OU individuals who are in pictures. Staff Senate can be publicized by attaching membership at the end of an email signature. Nicole Miller will assist with the website. April Melillo will take pictures.
	
	

	Miscellaneous

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Next Meeting

	
	November 5 at 10:00 in room 2C33.
	
	

	Adjournment

	
	Meeting adjourned at  11:10a.m. 
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